
The revised proposals would allow the existing
Busway bridge over the Central Expressway, which
was previously due to be replaced to accommodate
the realigned Central Expressway, to be retained. 

This would avoid the need to divert a number of major
services carried over the bridge, and would reduce
the disruption to road users, and bus services in
particular, during construction of the scheme. 

As a consequence of this there would be some minor
adjustments to the proposals for Lodge Lane
Junction, and the impact on footpaths and landscape
areas to the east of Central Expressway would be
reduced by this change.
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